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These spaces have always been and should always be lands free for the public to 

use. The fact that these spaces have become so polarized is sad at best. They speak 

about wanting to protect the lands but only allow specific travel by specific groups. It’s 

a popularity contest and that is not how these decision should be made. It should be 

based on what is best for all.  


